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Date: 2021-09-28
First Name: Josh
Last Name: Shivers
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Aledo
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
I think dividing up Parker County how it has been
proposed is not a good idea. You are splitting up
Aledo. I think a town as small as Aledo should have
the same representative. By doing this, I feel like you
are either trying to keep someone in power or put
another person in power. I feel like this is not a move
to benefit the citizens of Aledo. This is a move that will
only benefit those that are already in power.




